
LEGAL NOTICE

The Medway School Committee will hold a Public Hearing on its FY25 School Department
Proposed Budget on Thursday, March 14, 2024 at 6:00 p.m., in the Presentation Room,
Medway Middle School, door #7, 45 Holliston Street, Medway. A copy of the budget proposal
will be available for review forty-eight (48) hours in advance of the meeting in the
Superintendent's Office, 45 Holliston Street, door #4. The Medway School Committee
welcomes comments from the public on its budget.

Cindy Sullivan-Chair


